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Year 3 National Marine Aquarium 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce that on Thursday 21st November, Year 3 will be embarking on a 

trip to the National Marine Aquarium to learn more about the National Marine Park which is the 

first of its kind in the UK. In our geography lessons, we have been learning about our place in 

the world.  

 

In order for the day to run smoothly, please ensure your child arrives at school promptly, at 

8.45am, as the coach will be departing promptly at 9:30am.  We plan to arrive back in school 

during normal school hours. If your child arrives later, they will not be able to take part in the 

trip.  

 

Please also make sure they bring: 

• A small rucksack 

• A large bottle of water 

• A raincoat 

• A home packed lunch or a school packed lunch will be provided if you are entitled to 

one (see below) 

The cost of this trip has been covered by the school.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return by Tuesday 12th November 2024. 

 

Many thanks,  

Mr Peacock & Mrs Barnes 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I give permission for my child      …................................................................ to take part in the  

 

Trip to the National Marine Aquarium on Thursday 21st November 2024. 

 

         Signed: ....................................................... 

 

If your child is entitled to a school packed lunch, please indicate below what flavour sandwich 

they would like: 

 

Ham               Cheese  
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